
From: Chris Stanworth
To: Margaret Telfer
Subject: FW: FAO T Gates:- Hepple Parish - 16NP0011 - Removal of condition 4 from planning permission

92NP0077 to allow residential use
Date: 15 August 2016 13:41:38
Importance: High

-----Original Message-----
From: DC Consultation
Sent: 12 August 2016 09:07
To: Sally Ingram; Chris Stanworth
Subject: FW: FAO T Gates:- Hepple Parish - 16NP0011 - Removal of condition 4 from planning
permission 92NP0077 to allow residential use
Importance: High

-----Original Message-----
From: David McKechnie 
Sent: 10 August 2016 13:32
To: DC Consultation
Cc: Jack Hasson; Cllr Chris France; Stewart Whitfield; Bill Woolley; Chrissie Buckley
Subject: FAO T Gates:- Hepple Parish - 16NP0011 - Removal of condition 4 from planning
permission 92NP0077 to allow residential use
Importance: High

Proposal:                       Removal of condition 4 from planning permission 92NP0077 to allow
residential use

Location:                       Beeswing Lodge, Elsdon, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE19 1AP

Application No: 16NP0077

11/08/2016

Dear Sir,

Hepple Parish councillors unanimously support the removal of condition 4 from planning permission
92NP0077 to allow residential use     at Beeswing Lodge, Elsdon, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE19 1AP.

It is thought that it is far preferable to have a fully occupied dwelling, although it was noted that the
property could be purchased as a second home if sold in the future.

Yours faithfully,

David McKechnie
Clerk, Hepple Parish Council

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel:  (x)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.
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Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611508 (x210)

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory
statements and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by
email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of
the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept
any liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable
for any damages or other liability arising.




